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I am writing in opposition to SB 777.   

Ranchers are currently compensated at 100% market value for losses proven or 

suspected to be from wolves.  That compensation is exactly fair.  Most importantly is 

the use of non-lethal measures to mitigate conflict and a compensation multiplier 

discourages the use of non-lethal measures.   

 

Let's focus on wolf conservation with fair compensation and non-lethal measures. 

 

Andrea Kozil 


